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Boston Partner Discusses NLRB Matter of Final Warning

News

5.19.23


In an interview with SHRM, Josh Nadreau shares his insights on a matter in which a final warning

against a union-organizing employee for "stealing time" was ruled unlawful by the National Labor

Relations Board (NLRB). He explains how the underlying matter raises "a due process concern for

the board punishing an employer for something it did not actually do…and creates a slippery slope

as to what constitutes serious consideration of near-discipline."  Josh believes the board's decision

here “disincentivizes employers to take their time and thoroughly investigate potential policy

violations.”

To read the article visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 

Related People

Joshua D. Nadreau

Regional Managing Partner and Vice Chair, Labor Relations Group

617.722.0044

Email

Service Focus

Labor Relations

https://www.shrm.org/resourcesandtools/legal-and-compliance/employment-law/pages/nlrb-final-warning-stealing-time.aspx
mailto:mwarin@fisherphillips.com;%20jgatskieinstein@fisherphillips.com;
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/joshua-d-nadreau.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/joshua-d-nadreau.html
tel:617.722.0044
mailto:jnadreau@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/services/practices/labor-relations/index.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/


Copyright © 2024 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Labor Relations

Wage and Hour

Related Offices

Boston

https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/services/practices/labor-relations/index.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/services/practices/wage-and-hour/index.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/offices/boston.html

